
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

5. MOORHOUSE AVENUE – PROPOSED P60 PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought to extend the hours of operation for an existing P60 parking 

restriction on the south side between Selwyn Street and Stuart Mill Lane. 
 
 It was resolved: 
 
 1. That all the existing 60 minute (Monday to Friday) restricted parking on the south side of 

Moorhouse Avenue between Selwyn Street and Stuart Mill Lane be revoked. 
 
 2. That the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 60 minutes on the south side 

of Moorhouse Avenue commencing at a point 45 metres from its intersection with Selwyn Street 
and extending in an easterly direction for a distance of 165 metres. 

 
 3. That the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 60 minutes on the south side 

of Moorhouse Avenue commencing at a point 225 metres from its intersection with 
Selwyn Street and extending in an easterly direction for a distance of 42 metres. 

 
 


